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Resolution Authorizing Extension in the Amount of $68,690 of Contract No. 2012-5599 With Cox Utility
Services, Inc. to Provide Utility Location Services

Department: Water Resources
Council District: All

Public Hearing: N/A
Advertising Date/By: N/A

Contact 1 and Phone: Steven Drew, 373-7893
Contact 2 and Phone: Kristine Williams, 373-2556

PURPOSE:
Cox Utility Service, Inc. is being requested to provide an additional year of utility location services for the
Water Resources Department. City Council approval for a contract extension with Cox Utility Service, Inc. in
the amount of $68,690 to increase the amount of contract 2012-5599 to $206,067 is requested.

BACKGROUND:
Water Resources is requesting to add an additional year of service to its existing two-year contract with Cox
Utility Service, Inc. to provide utility location services. Professional underground locating services are needed
to properly locate the City’s water and sewer lines at the request of customers and contractors who plan to dig
near City assets. The scope of the work will remain the same as the original contract. This will allow the
Department to meet the "Underground Damage Prevention Act" law of North Carolina. The existing two-year
contract is expiring, and the demand for locate requests has increased since the City became a member of
NC811 in September 2014.

BUDGET IMPACT:
Funding for this contract extension is budgeted in Water and Sewer Operating Fund account 501-7071-01.5429.
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RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:
The Water Resources Department recommends approval of the contract with Cox Utility Service, Inc. in the
amount of $68,690.
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